CORPORATE SERVICES DEPARTMENT @lt!’ uf %B[[Bhluﬁ 169 FRONT STREET

TELEPHONE 613-968-6481

BELLEVILLE, ONTARIO

FAX 613-967-3206 KB8N 2Y8

February 11, 2021

Amber LaPointe, City Clerk Via email: amber.lapointe@portcolborne.ca
Port Colborne

66 Charlotte Street

Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8

Dear Amber:

RE: Request Province Work with the Federal Minister of

Transportation to Address Concerns Regarding Municipal
Drainage Matters and Need for Coordination with the National
Railways

Council Information Matters

8.c.2.b), Belleville City Council Meeting, February 8, 2021

Please be advised that at the Council Meeting of February 8, 2021, Council
passed a resolution to “receive” your correspondence. To ‘receive” means
Council will take no further action regarding this matter and your correspondence
will remain on file with the City Clerk’s Department.

| trust this is sufficient.

Matt/MacDonal
Director of Corporate Services/City Clerk
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